
 Curriculum Map 2020-2021 Year 6 
 

Term Autumn A Autumn B Spring A Spring B Summer A Summer B 

Global Theme 
 
 

TELLING TALES 
(story telling to engage audiences) 

REACH FOR THE STARS 
(Aspirational – where will learning take us in terms 

of our careers) 

WONDERFUL WORLD 
(Caring for the environment & developing a more 

sustainable future) 

Values 

September – Responsibility 
October - Respect 

November – Friendship 
December - Peace 

January - Independence 
February - Caring 

March – Belief 
April - Freedom 

May - Perseverance 
June – Honesty 
July - Reflection 

Local/National/Global 
& whole school events 

Black History Month 
United Nations Day 

 

Anti-Bullying week 
Road safety Week 
Children in Need 

Human Rights Day 

Winter Bazaar 

Times Table Rockstars 
Day 

Safer Internet Day 
Mental Health Week 

Women’s History Month 
World Book Day 

British Science Week 
Comic Relief 

One World Week 
Earth Day 

Saint George’s Day 
VE Day 

Art Day x2 
Health Week 
Sports Day 

Summer Fayre 

Curriculum Topic – 
So What? 

WW2: What was 
life like in World 

War Two? 
 

History 
 

Locational 

knowledge: How 

can we find out 

about the world’s 

countries and their 

positioning on a 

globe? 

 

Geography 

The Shang Dynasty: 

what can we learn 

from the roles of 

different members 

of the Shang 

society? 

 

History 

 

Electricity (petite 
enquiry): What 

happens when we 
change the 

components in a 
circuit? 

 
Science 

Fashion over time: 

What can we learn 

from designers to 

influence our own 

fashion designs? 

 

Arts 

The Arts: Where can 
your imagination take 

you? 
 

History of music – 
petite enquiry 

 
Arts 

English 
(inc. suggested  
quality texts) 

Goodnight Mr Tom 

 
Once 

 
Rose Blanche 

 
Anne Frank’s Diaries 

A Long Walk to Water 
 

Current News Articles 
 

Rabbits 

Kensuke’s Kingdom 
 

Visual Literacy - Mulan 

Northern Lights (inc. 
graphic novel) 

Holes 
 

A variety of fashion 
magazines 

The Mysteries of Harris 
Burdick 

 
Skellig 

Extended writing 
opportunities 

Writing to entertain 
through narrative 
writing linked to 
historical novel 

(including setting and 
character 

descriptions, and 
dialogue) 

 
Writing to inform and 

persuade through 
letters based on 

experiences during 
WW2. 

 

Writing to entertain, 
through writing ‘the 
missing chapter’ with 

a focus on 
atmosphere and 

suspense. 
 

Writing to inform 
through news reports 

focussing on a 
current key event in 

the world today. 
 

Writing to inform 
through a non-

Writing to persuade 
through a balanced 

argument linked to a 
topical issue within the 
Shang Dynasty such as 

the treatment of 
women/foot binding. 

 
Writing to discuss 

through diary entries 
based on characters’ 
experiences in chosen 

class story. 
 

Writing to inform though 
a biography based on a 

famous electrical 
scientist. 

 
Writing to inform 

through news reports 
focussing on either a 
scientific discovery or 

electrical disaster. 
 

Writing to explain 
through a scientific 

report sharing findings 
of a fair test. 

Revision and Study 
Skills 

 
Writing to persuade 
through a speech or 

letter convincing 
someone to change 

their ways (linked to a 
topical fashion issue) 

 
Writing to entertain, 

creating characters and 
backstories, leading to 
a 3rd person narrative. 

 

Writing to entertain 
through a 1st person 

fictional recount linked 
to the work of Harris 

Burdick. 
 

Poetry – Structure focus 
(sonnets and 

monologues inc. iambic 
pentameter/blank verse) 

 
Writing to entertain in a 
variety of ways linked to 
end of year production.  



Poetry – vocabulary 
building through war 

poems. 

chronological report 
based on a location 

of the world. 

Writing to entertain 
through narratives 

linked to ‘the Bone 
Oracles’ and the 

inclusion of a time slip. 

 
Writing to inform 

through instructional 
writing. 

 
Poetry – focus on the 

work of a classic 
narrative poet.  

Writing to inform 
through a comparative 

study for a fashion 
magazine.    

Mathematics 

Number/Place 
Value (Revision Year 

5) read and write 
numbers up to 

10,000,000 
 

 Calculation 
Methods + - / x 

 
Statistics  

Pie chart & Line 
Graphs 

 
Ratio & Proportion 
Relative sizes, scale 

factors, percentages 
 

Recap Roman 
Numerals (year 5)  

Fractions  
(simplify, add and 
subtract fractions)  

Measurement 
 (same areas can 

have different 
perimeters) 

Algebra  
(simple formulae, 
missing number 

problems 
algebraically)  

 

Number/Place Value 
 +, -, /, X - methods 

 
Ratio & Proportion 

 Percentages  
 

Fractions 
Rounding and 2 dp 

 
Statistics  

Calculating mean 
 

Algebra 
Linear number 

sequences  
 

Measurement  
Conversion – miles to 

km 3.dp 
 

Geometry: Properties 
of shapes  

Draw2d shapes  
Compare and classify  
Finding missing angles 

 
Geometry: Position 

and Direction  
Co-ordinate grid 

Translation/reflection 
Radius, diameter, 

circumference  
 

Number/Place Value 
 +, -, /, X - methods 

 
Fractions  

Compare and order 
Common factors to 

simplify  
Add and subtract  

Multiply and divide  

Geometry: 
Properties of shapes 

Draw 2d shapes, 
translation, angles 

 
Measurement  

Area of triangles, 
parallelograms, volume 

of cubes, cuboids 
 

Geometry: 
Properties of shapes 
Build simple 3D shapes 

(nets) 
 

Ratio and Proportion  

Calculating percentages  
 
 
 
 

Statistics  

Line graphs and pie 
charts  

 
Number (four 
operations)  

4 digits x 2 digits  
Divide 4 digits by 2 digits  
Multi step work problems  

 
Number (fractions inc 

decimals) 
Add and subtract 

Multiply and divide  
 
 

Extended Maths 
Opportunities 

Land area of 
axis/allies powers. 

Area of certain 
countries in relation 

to the UK.  

Using knowledge of 
dates and calculation 

skills, identify how long 

ago certain animals 
lived.  

Using calculation and 
word problem skills, give 
electrical components a 

price and calculate 

profit/loss if they were 
to sell it.  

Nets of fashion 
designs. 

 

Calculating profit and 
loss of clothes.  

Calculating profit/loss, 
expenditure for a 

summer fayre stall.  

Science 

Light 
Explain light travels 

from a light source to 
our eyes, or to an 

object, then our eyes. 
Use idea of light 

travelling in a straight 

Living Things and 
their Habitats 

Describe how living 
things are classified 
into broad groups 

based on observable 
characteristics. 

Evolution and 
Inheritance 

Recognise that fossils 
provide information 

about living things that 
inhabited Earth millions 

of years ago. 

Electricity 
Associate the brightness 
of a lamp or volume of a 

buzzer with number / 
voltage of cells in the 

circuit.  

 

Animals including 
Humans 

Identify and explain the 
function of the main 

parts of the circulatory 
system. Recognise the 



line to explain that we 
see objects because 

they reflect light into 
our eyes & use this to 

explain shadow 
shapes.  

Give reasons for 
classifying plants and 

animals based on 
specific 

characteristics.  
(Recap Y5) 

Recognise that 
offspring are similar 

but not identical to 
parents. 

Identify how animals 
and plants adapt to 
their environment in 
different ways, which 
may lead to evolution. 

Compare and give 
reasons for how 

components function. 
Represent a simple 
circuit in a diagram 
using recognised 

symbols.  

impact of diet, exercise, 
drugs and lifestyle. 

Describe how nutrients 
and water are 

transported within 
animals inc humans. 
(Recap Y5 especially 

mammal reproduction) 

R.E. 

 
Living by rules 

Explain in detail the 
significance of 

religious practices to 
the lives of 

communities. 
 
 

Being fair and just 
Reflect deeply and 

make informed 
responses on the 

values and 
commitments of 

people (inc. religious 
ones). 

Creating unity and 
harmony 

Use religious and 
philosophical 

terminology and 
concepts to explain 
religions, beliefs and 

value systems. 
 

Cultivating 
inclusion, identity 

& belonging 
Compare the 

different ways in 
which people of faith 
communities express 

their faith. 

 
Being reflective and 

self-critical 
and 

Being courageous 
and confident 

Explain in detail the 
significance of religious 
practices to the lives of 

individuals. 
 

Experiential RE- 
Christianity (To 
understand and 

appreciate how we can 
learn from events of 

the past) 
 

Being regardful of 
suffering/Being 

merciful and 
forgiving 

Discuss and express 
their views on some 

fundamental questions 
of identity, meaning, 
purpose and morality 
related to Christianity. 

 
 

Expressing Joy 
Interpret the 

significance and impact 
of different forms of 
religious and spiritual 

expression. 
 

Appreciating Beauty 
Interpret religions and 
beliefs from religious 

texts. 
 

Experiential RE- Islam 
(calligraphy) 

Being curious and 
valuing knowledge 

Make comparisons 
between the beliefs, 

teachings and practices 
of different faiths using a 

wide range of 
appropriate language 

and vocabulary. 
 

Remembering roots 
Explain some of the 

challenges offered by 
the variety of religions 

and beliefs in the 
contemporary world. 

History 

  Chronological 
Understanding 

 Can name the date 
of any significant 
event studied and 

place on a timeline. 
Range and Depth 

of Knowledge  
 Choose reliable 

sources of evidence.  

Describe differences 
& similarities between 

people, events and 
artefacts.     

Historical Enquiry 
Use a range of 

sources to find out 
about the past.    

Know there is not 

 

Chronological 
Understanding 
Use timelines to 

demonstrate changes 
and developments in 

culture, religion & 
society.  Describe main 
changes in a period in 

history. 
Range and Depth of 

Knowledge  
Describe differences & 
similarities between 
people, events and 

artefacts. Make links 
between the features 

of past societies. 
Historical Enquiry 

Use a range of sources 
to find out about the 

   



often a single answer 
to historical Q’s. 

Investigate lines of 
enquiry by posing Q’s 

to answer. 
Historical 

Interpretation 
Evaluate evidence & 

what is reliable.    
Give clear reasons 
why there may be 

different accounts of 
history, link to factual 
understanding of the 

past. 
Organisation & 
Communication 

Communicate ideas 
about the past using 
different genres of 

writing, drawing, data 
handling & role play.  

past. Know there is not 
often a single answer 

to historical Q’s. 
Investigate lines of 

enquiry by posing Q’s 
to answer. 
Historical 

Interpretation 
Give clear reasons why 
there may be different 

accounts of history, 
link to factual 

understanding of the 
past. 

Organisation & 
Communication 

Communicate ideas 
about the past using 
different genres of 

writing, drawing, data 
handling & role play.  

Geography  

Locational 
knowledge 

Understand the terms 
longitude and latitude 
and the position and 
significance of the 
equator, northern 

and southern 
hemispheres, the 

tropics of Cancer and 
Capricorn, Arctic and 

Antarctic circles. 
Understand the 

Greenwich Meridian 
and the time zones. 
Locate the world’s 

countries, using maps 
to focus on Europe 
(including Russia) 
and North/South 

America through the 
study of 

environmental 
regions, key 

    



characteristics and 
major cities.   

Art and Design     

Design and create 
own fashion 

 
Develop an awareness 
of composition, scale 
and proportion (for 

human body if 
designing clothes). 

 
Use tie-dye techniques 

on materials.  
 

Use frameworks, such 
as wire or mould, to 
provide stability and 

form. 
 

Develop a personal 
style of painting 

drawing (sketches for 
design). 

 
Look at famous 

designers Tom Ford, 
Versace etc. great 
design videos on 
YouTube showing 
clothing design 

process. 

 

Design Technology 

Petite enquiry – 
seasonality cooking 
linked to rationing. 

 
Understand 

seasonality. Know 
where & how variety 

of ingredients grown, 
reared, caught & 

processed.  
 

Make a dish using 
ingredients that were 

rationed. 
 

Evaluate product. 

  

Electrical systems – 
quiz cards 

 
Develop design criteria 
to inform design of a 
functional product. 

(Product is a machine to 

sound/buzz for 
correct/incorrect 

answers). 
 

Generate, develop and 
communicate ideas 
through annotated 
sketches and cross-
sectional diagrams.  

Textiles - using 
pattern 

pieces/templates 
(Hat or bag?) 

 
Investigate & analyse 

range of existing 

products.  
 

Develop design criteria 
to inform design of an 
innovative & appealing 

product. 
 

Generate, develop, 
model & communicate 

 



 
 

 
Apply understanding 

of computing to 
program, monitor & 

control products.  
Link to computing 

module- To create a 
simulate ion of a 

room in which devices 
can be controlled. 

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Understand & use 

electrical systems (E.g. 
series circuit with 

switches, bulbs, motors, 
buzzers).  

 
Evaluate product against 

design criteria.  
 

ideas through 
annotated sketches, 

prototypes and pattern 
pieces.  

 
Select and use wide 

range of tools & 
equipment (E.g. 
cutting, shaping, 
joining, finishing) 

accurately. 
 

Select & use range of 
textiles according to 

functional properties & 
aesthetic qualities. 

 
Evaluate their ideas 
and products against 

own design criteria and 
consider views of 

others.  

Music 
(supported by Music 

Express) 

Unit 1 World Unite 
– Step Dance 
Performance 
Demonstrate 

understanding of beat 
and syncopation 

through singing and 
body percussion. 

Devise, combine and 
structure rhythms 
through dance. 
Demonstrate 

understanding of 
pitch through singing 
from staff notation.  

 
 

Unit 3 Growth – 
Street Dance 
Performance 

Revise, rehearse and 

develop music for 
performance with 
reference to the 

inter-related 
dimensions of music. 
Follow and interpret a 

complex graphic 
score for four 
instruments. 

Play a chordal 
accompaniment to a 

piece. 
 

Unit 4 Roots – Mini 
Musical 

Performance 

Develop, rehearse and 
perform a mini musical 

including dialogue, 
singing, playing and 

movement. 
Improvise descriptive 
music on instruments 

and other sound 
makers. 

Sing two West African 
call and response 

songs in two groups. 

Unit 2 Journeys – 
Song Cycle 

Performance 
Convey lyrical meaning 

through expressive 
singing in a part-song 

with echoes. 
Develop song cycles for 
performance, making 

decisions about texture, 
staging and 

dramatisation. 
Demonstrate planning, 
directing and rehearsal 
skills through allocated 

roles, such as 

technicians and 
researchers. 

Unit 5 Class Awards 
– Awards Show 

Performance 
Refine vocal 

performance with 
consideration of 

posture and breathing. 
Compose programme 
music from a visual 

stimulus. 
Discuss the music of a 

Russian Romantic 
composer with 

reference to a painting 
from the same period. 

 

Unit 6 Moving On – 
Leavers' Assembly 

Performance 
Perform complex song 
rhythms confidently. 
Change vocal tone to 

reflect mood and style. 
Experience and 

understand the effect of 
changing harmony. 

Play tuned instrumental 
parts confidently from 

graphic scores with note 
names. 

Computing (using 
Purple Mash) 

6.1 Coding 
Design, write and 

debug programs that 
accomplish specific 

goals, including 
controlling or 

6.2 Online Safety 
Know about the risks 
of sharing location, 
insecure websites, 

spoof websites, 
phishing and other 

email scams.  

6.4 Blogging 
Identify the purpose 
and features of blogs 

and be able to create a 
blog. 

6.5 Text Adventures 
Make a story or map-
based adventure. To 
code an adventure.  

 
 

6.7 Quizzing 
Use 2DIY, 2QUiZ and 
2Investigate to create 
quizzes for different 

purposes. 

 6.6 Networks 
Know the difference 

between the WWW and 
the internet.  To know 
and understand how 

networks work.  
 



simulating physical 
systems.  

Explore how to 
include interactivity in 
programming and to 
make a text-based 
adventure game. 

 

Understand the 
impact of sharing 

content online and 
how it persists over 

time.   
 

6.3 Spreadsheets 
Using spreadsheets 

for planning a school 
event.  

To contribute to 
existing blogs by 

commenting.  

6.8 Understanding 
Binary 

Explain how all data is 
saved in the computer 

memory in a binary 
format and that binary 
uses only the integers 0 

and 1.  

MFL - French 

World War Two 
To group/order 

unknown vocabulary 
to help decode text in 

French. 
 

To name the 
countries and 

languages involved in 
WW2.  

 
To discuss elements 

of the war e.g. 
evacuation 

Habitats 
(progressive 

version) 
To describe key facts 
about animals/plants 
and their habitats.  

 
To write complex 
sentences with 
correct spelling.  

 
To present 

information with 
correct pronunciation. 

At School 
To repeat and 
recognise the 

vocabulary for school 
subjects. 

 
To express an opinion 

on school subjects.  
 

To use the verb ‘aller 
(to go) in a sentence. 

 
To tell the time. 

 

Healthy Lifestyles 
To name and recognise 

foods and drink 
vocabulary.  

 
To speak sentences to 

explain lifestyle choices. 
 

To present information 
about lifestyles with 

correct pronunciation. 
  

The Weekend 
To learn complex 

phrases to describe 
activities at the 

weekend. 
 

To integrate 
conjunctions to create 
compound sentences.  

 
To present an account 
of weekend activities. 

 

 Verbs & Grammar 
To understand basic 
grammar rules for 

conjugating verbs, article 
and noun agreement 

and the correct gender 
of words. 

 
 

(Recap Year 5 core 
vocabulary Numbers 1-

100, Phonetics: alphabet 
and nasal sounds) 

 

PSHE 
 

Responsibility and 
Peace 

Make choices about 
behaviour to 

understand how 
rewards and 

consequences feel 
and understand how 
these relate to rights 
and responsibilities. 

Understand that 
actions affect oneself 

and others; Care 
about other people’s 
feelings and try to 

empathise with them 

Friendships and 
Respect 

Recognise when 

people are trying to 

gain power or 

control.  
Demonstrate ways to 
stand up for oneself 

and friends in 
situations where 

others are trying to 
gain power or 

control. 

Independence and 
Caring 

Explain ways in which 

difference can be a 

source of conflict or a 

cause for celebration 
and show empathy 

with people in either 

situation. 

Belief and Freedom 
Describe some ways in 

which to work with 

other people to help 

make the world a better 

place. 
Identify why people are 

motivated to do this. 

Reflection and 
Honesty 

Evaluate when alcohol 

is being used 

responsibly, antisocially 

or being misused. 
Tell feelings about 
using alcohol when 

people are older and 
reasons for this. 

Perseverance and 
Changing Me 

Describe how a baby 
develops from 

conception through the 
nine months of 

pregnancy, and how it is 
born and recognise 

feelings when reflecting 
on the development and 

birth of a baby. 

P.E. 

Gymnastics – rolls, 
shapes and balance 
Demonstrate precise 

and controlled 
placement of body 

parts in their actions, 
shapes and balances. 

Gymnastics – 
travelling and 

jumps 
Create their own 

complex sequences 
involving the full 

range of actions and 

Tag Rugby – intra 
sport 

Choose and make the 
best pass in a game 
situation and link a 

range of skills together 
with fluency, e.g. 

Badminton – intra 
sport 

Cricket 

To use a range of 
fielding skills (catching, 

throwing, bowling 
intercepting) with 

Dance (linked to arts) 
– intra sport 

Move appropriately and 
with the required style in 
relation to the stimulus, 
e.g. using various levels, 



 
Create their own 

complex sequences 
involving the full 

range of actions and 
movements: 

travelling, balancing, 
holding shapes, 

jumping, leaping, 
swinging  

 
Dance – boogie-

woogie style 
Identify and repeat 

the movement 
patterns and actions 
of a chosen dance 

style. Compose 
individual, partner 
and group dances 

that reflect the 
chosen dance style. 

movements: 
travelling, balancing, 

holding shapes, 
jumping, leaping, 
swinging, vaulting 

and stretching. 
 

Confidently use 
equipment to vault 
and incorporate this 

into sequences. 
 
 

passing and receiving 
the ball on the move 

To understand and 
implement a range of 

tactics in games.  
 

Vaulting and 
stretching. 

 

Play a badminton game 
using an overhead 

serve.  

  

To be able to use rules 
and scoring during the 
game, and begin to use 

this knowledge to 
umpire.  

 
 

growing control and 
consistency. 

  

To use a range of 
tactics for attacking 
and defending when 
batting, bowling or 

fielding.  

 
Athletics 

To use good technique 
and pace my efforts 

well in different athletic 
events. 

 

ways of travelling and 
motifs.  

Show a change of pace 
and timing in their 

movements.  
Move rhythmically and 

accurately in dance 
sequences.  

 
 

Swimming 
Swim 25 metres using a 

recognizable stroke. 
 

Be able to retrieve a 
sunken object form the 
bottom of the pool (full 

reach depth). 
 

SMSC 

Children will reflect 
upon the inner 

strength required by 
soldiers and their 

families during battle 
as well as the spiritual 
comradeship felt by 
the military during 

this time. 
 

During the Study of 
WW2 could England 
have offered more 

protection to Jewish 
refugees? 

 Consider the role of 
women during WW2 

and make 
comparisons to the 
role of women now. 

Compare and 
contrast the 

different climate 

zones and regions 
of the world, looking 

at our planet as a 
whole and how it’s 

structured 
geographically. The 

children will 
summarise their 

locational 
knowledge through 
this topic and draw 

in the human 

elements and 
opinions regarding 
different regions of 

the world.   
 

A consideration of how 
the Great War and the 
Shang Dynasty affects 
us and the wider world 
to this day.  How we 
live our life and the 

impact history has on 
how we operate on a 
day to day basis and 

our freedom. 

Children will need to 
associate the brightness 
of a lamp or the volume 

of a buzzer with the 
number and voltage of 
cells used in the circuit. 
The children will need to 

participate in 
investigations with 

interest to improve their 
understanding by using 
comparisons and giving 
explanations for their 

reasons in variations in 
how components 

function, including the 
brightness of bulbs, the 
loudness of buzzers and 

the on/off position of 
switches.  

 

Year 6 children look at 
fashion over time, 

including clothing from 
different cultures, and 

design their own to 
reflect them as a 

person. 
 

Look at fashion over 
time and have topical 

debates around 
wearing fur and the 
production of cheap 

clothing. 
Study of fashion over 

time will allow for 

opportunities to reflect 
on the cultural 

influences of the 
designers and would 
in-turn influence their 
self-created designs. 

Study topics such as 
WW2 and the Shang 
Dynasty, which evoke 
awe and wonder from 
the past, which then 
feeds into their own 

imagination and 
creativity when 

producing pieces of art. 
 

A study of WW2 and The 
Shang Dynasty 

encourages the children 

to consider how cultural 
influences have shaped 

their heritage and that of 
others. 

British Values Rule of Law  
Mutual Respect & 
Individual Liberty 

Mutual Respect   
Shang Dynasty – role 

Mutual Respect  
RE – morality & identity 

Individual Liberty 
Fashion topic DT and 

Tolerance  



Class charter & RE - 
living by the rules & 

PSHE topic 
Democracy  

Class election for 
school councillor  

Mutual Respect & 
Tolerance  

Rose Blanche 

Anti-Bullying week, 
PSHE topic & 

Online safety – using 
ICT respectfully   

 

of men and women & 
PSHE topic 

 

 Art choices to express 
themselves & PSHE 

topic 
 

Make comparisons 
between the beliefs, 

teachings and 
practices of different 

faiths 
 

Character Education   

Ibn Battuta – 
Eastern Odyssey- 

Passion, Excellence, 
Courage 

Follows through with 
ideas and doesn’t give 
up when difficult acts 
fairly, Independent 

understands that to get 
the best they need to 
ask questions in order 

to improve.  

 

The white mouse- 
Teamwork, 
Resilience,  

Looks for ways to 
challenge and influence 
situations they are in. 
Commits fully, reflects 

on decisions and 
adjusts understands 
that competition can 

support ideas responds 
positively to others 

feedback.  

 

International Links 
opportunities 

 

Children are to take 
part in the Christmas 
card project with an 
international school. 

They are to design a 
Christmas card and 
write it to another 

child from this school. 
Hopefully children will 
receive a card back 
and children are to 

discuss how the card 
differs to our 

Christmas cards in 
England. 

 

Invite parents into 
school who have 

knowledge of Shang 
Dynasty inspired 

artwork and have an 
art afternoon creating 

Shang Dynasty inspired 
artwork. Parents to be 
encouraged to come 
and share their skill 
sets, such as writing 
Chinese characters. 

Children could sign off 
their artwork writing 

their name in Chinese 
letters. 

   

Enterprise 
Opportunities 

Social Enterprise 
  

To understand that 
their actions affect 

themselves and 
others, to care about 

other people's 
feelings and to try to 

    

Fundraising 
Enterprise 

 
 To face new challenges 
positively by collecting 
information, looking for 
help, making responsible 

choices, and taking 
action. 



see things from their 
points of view. 

To take responsibility. 
 

Tackling social 
isolation of vulnerable 

people in the 
community – focus on 

elderly. 
 

Tea Dance – due to 
Covid 19 this may 

not be possible this 
year. Making food 

from rations and 
delivering to 

vulnerable/elderly 
due to Covid 

 To make real choices 
and decisions.  

 To meet and talk with 
people.  

To develop relationships 
through work and play. 
To prepare for change. 

 
Raise funds for end of 

year party. 

Visits & Visitors 
(where possible 

following health and 
safety guidelines) 

History focus Explore 
Living History visit 

WW2/RAF 
Cosford/delivering 
food to vulnerable 
people as part of 

Enterprise project. 

Science Focus 
Local walk to observe 

various habitats 

RE Focus 
Visit to local Church – 

St Francis in Bournville. 

Invite a French speaking 
parent in to share 

knowledge of healthy 
foods and lifestyle.  
(Perhaps share a 

healthy recipe we can 
cook) 

 
End of Year 6 trips –  
Rock Up / Bowling 

Religious Festivals  Harvest 

Diwali  

Christmas 
Hanukkah 

Chinese New Year 

Holi 

Easter  
Vaisakhi 

Ramadan 

Eid 
Eid 

 

 


